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The High Commission of India in Pretoria is pleased to announce

that the Government of India has decided to issue Multi-entry Business

Visa with 10 years validity to the South African businessmen with

immediate effect. Business Visa holders will also enjoy continuous stay

during each visit to India not exceeding 180 days and registration not

required.
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